
SPRING 2023

PROTECTING WILD SPACES & HAPPY PLACES

WOOD RIVER LAND TRUST

RESTORE WARM 
SPRINGS PRESERVE
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Today. Tomorrow. Forever.

Perseverance is not a word that many of us use every day, but here at the Land Trust it is part of our culture, it is 
essential to our success.  As many of you know, the Land Trust has had a long and somewhat treacherous history 
with the Warm Springs Preserve. Starting way back in 2004, we identified the then-former golf course as one of 
the most significant open spaces remaining in the north valley. And now, with its purchase and protection by the 
City of Ketchum, this 65 acres of the last remaining undeveloped creekfront property in the city can be restored 
to a more natural and healthy state (see the following article for all the exciting details). But Warm Springs is just 
the latest of our success stories, many of which have taken years, and in some cases decades, to come to fruition.

That is the secret of the Land Trust, we are here year after year providing innovative solutions to some of the Valley's 
biggest challenges. And because of our longevity and the breadth of our activities ranging from our traditional land 
and water conservation to recreational and community engagement, we can work with non-traditional partners to 
bring innovative solutions to make a lasting difference. Problems that are often too large or daunting to be tackled 
by any one organization, we can be thought leaders in bringing new ideas and making people aware before it's 
too late. Issues like water supply, fire and natural disaster resilience, transportation, and regional planning, and of 
course the biggest issue we have facing us today: growth and community housing.

But today is different, we can no longer just be persistent, we also need to be proactive. We have all seen how 
quickly our community is changing. We need to double our efforts in the coming years to not only protect the last 
significant open spaces in our Valley, we also need to partner with our regional governments and other NGOs to 
enact regional planning efforts to balance our growth with the capacities of our natural resources. 

Many of us have come from other parts of the country, and I bet most of us can't go back to what we once 
remembered. Sprawl and unplanned growth have turned most of the populated areas of our country into vehicle-
burdened wastelands of asphalt with no history or unique sense of place.  We are one of the fortunate few, we 
still have healthy wildlife populations, beautiful open hillsides, and productive family farms.  But we are starting to 
feel the stresses. Our highway is bumper to bumper every rush hour and our beloved Big Wood River dried out in 
Bellevue just last year.  

The perseverance that served us so well these past 29 years now needs to include the persistence to push for 
change, to bring our community together for the greater good so we can protect and sustain this wonderful place 
we call home.

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
A LETTER FROM THE

Scott Boettger, Executive Director
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Our home river, the Big Wood River, flows from 
near the summit of Galena Pass for 137 miles, 
picking up numerous tributaries as it flows south- 
Prairie Creek, Baker Creek, and the North Fork of 
the Big Wood. So what’s the big deal about a one 
mile section of just one tributary?

Any one stretch of river is more than just a body 
of water; it is a living ecosystem that supports 
an incredible variety of plants and animals. From 
the tiniest microorganisms to large mammals, 
we all rely on the health of our local rivers and 
watershed.

Warm Springs Preserve, recently acquired by the 
City of Ketchum, and the section of Warm Springs 
Creek it contains, demonstrates a collaborative 
effort to not only retain, but to enhance a beloved 
community space that is treasured by both humans 
and wildlife. What we choose to protect and take 
care of as a community is a direct reflection 
of what we value.  Throughout the Preserve’s 
Master Planning process one thing was clear: our 
community values the Warm Springs Preserve 
and Creek. 

After months of stakeholder engagement and 
feedback through online surveys and public open 
houses, the Master Plan has emerged. 

The one linear mile stretch of creek included in 
the Master Plan and its approximately 15 acres 
of restored floodplain is the only remaining 
opportunity for large-scale restoration in the 
lower Warm Springs Creek because of past 
development practices. 

Using process-based restoration, the Land Trust 
and partners will:

• Reconnect nine acres of historic floodplain  
in the lower creek edge and increase 
space for water and sediment storage to 
mitigate flooding,

• Increase in-stream and riparian habitat 
quality along 1.3 miles of Warm Springs 
Creek,

• Enhance vegetation diversity,
• Improve nutrient cycling,
• Stabilize stream banks,
• Improve irrigation efficiency, with 

the opportunity to conserve over 150  
acre-feet of water annually.

"I'm all for the river restoration ...  I 
think that should be the priority of 
timeline for fundraising efforts"

-Spencer Cordovano, 
Ketchum Planning and Zoning 
Commissioner

RESTORE WARM 
SPRINGS PRESERVE

After a long public process, the community made it 
clear - they want us to
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Situated in the wildland-urban  interface, Warm 
Springs Preserve is a wonderful example 
of how balancing accessible recreation and 
conservation is possible. The area has a long 
history of providing year-round recreational 
opportunities to locals and visitors, with today’s 
users including everyone from dog owners to 
anglers, cross country skiers to disc golfers, and 
those just looking for a moment out in nature. For 
generations, Warm Springs has connected people 
with nature and each other. Now, thanks to the 
commitment of advocates, partners and donors, it 
will continue to do so as a healthier and happier 
place for generations to come.

Restoring Warm Springs Preserve and ensuring 
its vibrant future is about more than just 
protecting a piece of land or section of stream. It’s 
preserving what makes this Valley such a special 
place to live: natural beauty, thriving wildlife, 
outdoor recreation, and our sense of community 
and connection to one another.

RESTORE WARM 
SPRINGS PRESERVE
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The outdated irrigation system will be replaced; new 
donor benches, picnic tables, and ADA pathways will 
be added. The expanse of lawn provides year-round 
recreation including off-leash dog walking, trail hiking, 
and Nordic skiing. 

Middle terrace to be graded with soil from the excavated 
floodplain and revegetated with native meadow species 
to enhance biodiversity. Pockets of aspen groves provide 
shaded seating areas; open space and soft surface 
pathways provide access for people and dogs.

Restored floodplain ecosystem with new side channels 
and irrigation will enhance ecological services and 
wildlife habitat, as well as include ADA accessible 
viewing deck(s) and interpretive signage.

FAIRWAY

MIDDLE TERRRACE

LOWER CREEK EDGE

SOUTHERN FLOODPLAIN

THE WOODS

THE CREEK

PARKING & FACILITIES

Minimally touched zone with minor grading updates, soft 
surface pathways, invasive species removal, and in-
stream fish habitat. Updates will reduce potential flood 
damage to neighbors and benefit fish and wildlife.

Approximately 22 acres of forest within the property, 
bordered by U.S. Forest Service and Bureau of Land 
Management owned land.

Installation of gravel point bars for select access to the 
creek for people and dogs. In-stream fish habitat (wood 
& boulders) and native riparian vegetation.

Paved parking lot and welcome building that will include 
year-round public restrooms, storage of maintenance 
equipment, donor recognition wall, history and Preserve 
map, bike racks, and water fountains.Illustrative rendering

Illustrative rendering

Illustrative rendering

OPPORTUNITY AREAS
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WE’VE PROTECTED THE PRESERVE, 
NOW LET'S HELP NATURE DO ITS THING
Last year, the City of Ketchum galvanized the community to come together to save Warm Springs 
Preserve! With the community's adoption of the Master Plan, we are ready to get to work restoring it. 

By implementing a series of restoration techniques and upgrading the irrigation system to keep 
more water in the creek, we can bring life and vibrancy to the lower floodplain and harness the 
chance to restore one of the most important tributaries of the Big Wood River. Together, we will 

leverage community dollars with federal grant matches.

Get involved in this exciting project by learning more, or making a gift today!  
Visit woodriverlandtrust.org  or contact Courtney Jelaco at 208 788 3947.

RESTORE 
WARM SPRINGS

PRESERVE

Illustrative rendering
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There’s nothing quite like wildflower season in the Wood River Valley. Two of the 
properties protected with your support, Rinker Rock Creek Ranch west of Hailey and 
the Sellgren Trail in Sun Valley, put on quite the show of flowers during peak season. 
Get ready to grab your bike or lace up your hiking boots to experience everything these 
trails have to offer during the late spring and throughout the summer months. 

It's important to respect the environment and the delicate balance of nature. Stay on 
established trails, and avoid trampling on the flowers. Bring plenty of water and snacks, 
and be prepared for changing weather conditions. And of course, don't forget your 
camera!

WILDFLOWER
WONDERS

EXPLORE VIBRANT BLOOMS ON TRAILS 
YOU'VE HELPED PROTECT
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It may be just .8 miles long, but the Sellgren Trail easement has a lot to offer as it 
ensures public access to the Valley View trail loop in Sun Valley Company’s White 
Clouds trail system.

To access the Sellgren Trail via the Sun Valley Company’s White Clouds Trail system, 
park at the Carol’s Trailhead, and head out on the Valley View Trail.  As you wrap around 
the back of the trail system you will find the Sellgren Trail section! 

From arrowleaf balsamroot to lupine and penstemon, the trail is usually lined with 
wildflowers by early June, as it gently winds its way up to stunning views of Baldy and 
the Smoky Mountains. Take a moment to rest at the bench up top and soak in the views.

Rinker Rock Creek Ranch is one of the Land Trust’s greatest success 
stories, but still manages to fly under the recreation radar. In 2019, 
management of the Ranch was transferred to the University of Idaho to 
become a center for research on the intersection of ranching, habitat 
protection and restoration, and recreation.
 
Throughout much of May and June, this property is a sea of yellow lupine 
in all directions. Great for gravel biking, walking, wildlife watching, or even 
just a scenic drive, the wildflowers provide a truly amazing backdrop. 

To get to the Rinker Rock Creek Ranch from downtown Hailey, head 
west out of town on Bullion Street. Continue along Bullion as it turns 
to Croy Canyon Road.  After about 4 miles you will take a left onto Rock 
Creek Road. Continue along Rock Creek Road for 1.6 miles to reach the 
informational kiosk.

RINKER ROCK CREEK RANCH

SELLGREN TRAIL

Learn more about the 
Sellgren Trail!

Learn more about 
Rinker Rock Creek Ranch!
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“In the beginning it was about the adventures in 
the most remote places, and over time it became 

about saving the home planet.”
Rick Ridgeway

With today’s ever-changing landscape and the need to conserve what matters 
most, your gift to the Land Trust has renewed importance. Richard Carr, a 
conservationist and former chair of the Land Trust, knew the importance of 
taking action to conserve the lands and waters we all love. He also recognized 

that our community is only as strong as those who care. 

With a gift of $5,000 or more, you’ll join a group of conservation leaders who 
care deeply about saving our Valley’s critical landscapes while there’s still 
time. As a member of the Richard Carr Society, you will receive invitations to 

special events and updates focused on the difference you are making.  

As we get ready to host the third annual Richard Carr Society celebration, 
with keynote speaker, author and mountaineer, Rick Ridgeway, we are 

grateful for the difference this generous group of supporters has made for 
our Valley. 

If you would like to join the Richard Carr Society, contact Courtney Jelaco, 
Development Director, at cjelaco@woodrivelandtrust.org or (208) 788-3947

RICHARD CARR SOCIETY LEVERAGES IMPACT, 
COMPASSION

CELEBRATE YOUR LOVE 
PLACE AND COMMUNITY
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From Founder to Forever
Carrying on the vision of our founding members

All it took was one visit 33 years ago for Pam 
Feld to decide to call the Wood River Valley 
home. It was the people and unbelievable 
access to nature that pulled her in.  She knew 
right away that this place was special and worth 
protecting. Alongside a handful of community 
members, Pam helped found the Wood River 
Land Trust.

A visionary group from the start, the initial 
founders understood the critical need for 
investing in the future of the Valley. The change 
and growth we feel today was evident back 
then too. The group’s goal was to ensure that 
generations to come could experience the 
natural beauty of the Valley and the adventurous 
lifestyle that brought Pam here. It’s this same 
commitment to the future that inspires Pam to 
continue to be a supporter of the Land Trust 
today. As Pam explains, “It’s a vision, and it can 
take years to make happen. It takes time, but the 
Land Trust makes it happen.” 

She firmly believes that ‘if we don’t protect it, 
we’re going to lose it.” The recent acquisition 
of the gateway to Croy Canyon exemplifies the 
kind of project Pam could have only dreamed 
of back in 1994– creating connections between 

protected lands while balancing accessible 
recreation and critical wildlife habitat that ranges 
from sagebrush to wetlands to cottonwoods, all 
while bringing the community together around 
a shared goal. As the Valley’s growth continues, 
she treasures the Land Trust’s persistence in 
protecting open space, restoring the Big Wood 
River, working with other organizations, and 
creating the Greenway (where you’ve likely 
seen her and her Border Collie, Pato).

The foresight, dedication, and unwavering 
determination of Pam and fellow supporters 
drive our mission forward. But you don't have 
to have been with us from the beginning to 
share the same legacy.  When you include the 
Land Trust in your planned giving and join the 
Founders' Circle, you are envisioning a future 
for our Valley that is abundant, healthy, and 
diverse, and ensuring that vision will live on for 
generations to come. 

Please contact Courtney Jelaco at 
(208) 788-3947 for more information.

From left to right: Scott Boettger, 
Kent Pressman, Pam Feld, Carol Brown; at a strategic 
planning retreat in 1997
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Richard Carr Society

 $50,000+

Anonymous

Lyn and David Anderson

Micki and Dan Chapin

Cimino Family Foundation

David Cimino, Trustee 

Robert Cimino, Trustee

Priscilla and Ranney Draper

Susan Flynt

Josephine and William Lowe

Buzz Woolley Jr.

Richard Carr Society 

$20,000 - $49,999

Anonymous

Mindy and William Bush

Cabana Fund of the 

Oregon Community Foundation

Cox Family Charitable Foundation

SYZYGY Foundation

Lauren and Alan Dachs

Hare Family Foundation

Patricia Duetting and Dick Hare

Michelle Gillern

HRH Foundation

Shirley and Harry Hagey, Trustees

Dan Hare

Paula and George Hauer Foundation 

at the San Diego Foundation

Vista Foundation

Jenny and Peter Heekin

Kit Wright and Bob Ordal

Jill and Tom Schriber

Diana and Steve Strandberg

Catherine Sullivan

Nancy and John Goldsmith 

Family Foundation

Thrasher Koffey Foundation

Barbara Thrasher and Rick Koffey

Richard Carr Society 

$10,000 - $19,999

Anonymous

Richard C. Barker

The Otis Booth Foundation

Debbe and Spike Booth 

Lisa Ryan-Boyle and H. Perry Boyle Jr.

Horizon Foundation

Barbara and Paul Dali

Kathryn McQuade and Jon Manetta

Susan and James McGuigan

The Arch Point Foundation

Vincent James McGuinness, Jr.

Sylvia and Nick Miller

Jane and Steve Mitchell

Ann Morris

Ann Jones and Tim Mott

Sally and Bill Neukom

Harriet and Bruce Newell

Kathy and Bradley Nysether

The Ochsman Foundation

Esther and Michael Ochsman

Judith and Don Oliphant

Sally and Marc Onetto

David Ordal

E&H Humbly Bumbly Foundation

Connie and Tony Price

Betsy and Robert Reniers

Margot Larsen Ritz

The Larsen Fund

Cindy and Richard Sanders

Charles Schabacker

Matthew Schooler

Seely Family Fund

Drs. Glen and Vicki Shapiro

Silver Creek Outfitters

Lacey Baker and Tad Smyth

Spur Community Foundation

Sue and David Squier

Gayle and Alan Stevenson

Shirley and Jim Tallackson

Peter and Cindy Urbanowicz

Joan and John Valaas

Julia and Jeffrey Ward

Wetter and Foley

Gina and John Wolcott

Priscilla and Ward Woods

The Woods Foundation

Elisabeth and Steven Zahm

The Martine and Dan Drackett 

Family Foundation, Inc.

Jana and Jeffrey Foushee

Elaine and John French 

Family Foundation

The Conservation Fund

The Elizabeth D. and Charles W. 

Goodyear Foundation

Mary and Jim Goodyear

Betty and Peter Gray

William and Flora Hewlett Foundation

Marie and Jack Kueneman

The Lehman Foundation

Pamela Lyford

Michael Mars

Shirley S. & Richard K. Hemingway 

Foundation

Helen Cardon, Trustee

Julie Weston and Gerry Morrison

Stephanie and Nicholas Osborne

Rebecca Patton and Tom Goodrich

Karen Pederson and Dave Gwinn

Nancy Mackinnon and David Perkins

Rainbow Sandals Foundation 

Jay Longley, Trustee

Marc Longley, Trustee

Sheila Plowman, Trustee

Jessica and Decker Rolph

Rosthchild Family Charitable Foundation

Janie Rothschild

Land Trust Alliance

Taylor and Mark Ullman

Annie and Bill Vanderbilt

Patti Zebrowski and Roland Wolfram

Sarah and Dave Woodward

Barbara and Stanley Zax

Zions First National Bank

Richard Carr Society 

$5,000 - $9,999

Anonymous

The Helios Foundation

Betsey Aalfs

Laurie and Paul Ahern

Lesley A. Andrus

Mary Bachman

Grace Harvey and John Bailey

Caroline and James Barnes

Trish and Brett Bashaw

Kathleen and Brian Bean

Becky Follo and Tom Bentley

Gail Landis and Victor Bernstein

Gayle and Fred Bieker Family Fund 

in the Idaho Community Foundation

Martina Bradford

Dr. Elizabeth and Frank Breen

Bill Buchanan

Sylvia and Barry Bunshoft

Helen and Jeff Cardon

Mary and Kathleen Harriman Foundation

Cassie and Jim Carroll

Robert S. Colman

Jean K Lafromboise Foundation

Ed and Susan Cutter Gift Fund

Patricia and Gary Darman

Maryanne and Dick Davis

Karen and Marc de Saint Phalle

Wendy and James Drasdo

Dyer Family Foundation

Christine Ferguson

Walgreens 

In honor of William Foote

Jamie Forese

The Page Foundation

Hope Page and Al Norris 

Michael and Charlotte Page 

Hope Page and Al Norris

Feli Funke

Whitney Wright and Thomas Goetz

Rita and George Golleher

Susan and Ronald Greenspan

Alta W. and N. Peter Hamilton

John Hill

Hotard Family

Terry Hyman

Pamela Irby

Holbrook Newman and Geoffrey Isles

Cecile and Trent Jones

Kitty and Buck Jones

Catherine and David Kennet

Marcia Lee Kent

Trish Klahr and Lee Melly

The Landreth Family Fund

Jeanne and Bill Landreth

Andrea Laporte

Kathie A. Levison

Jordan Lott

Alison and Jim Luckman

Maggie and Carter Mack

The Makowski Trust

THANK YOU TO OUR DONORS
You make all of this possible!  This list represents the generous donations made through 

March 31, 2023, and includes the members of the Richard Carr Society
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Alturas Society

$2,500 to $4,999

Serena Altschul

Gwynn and Mitch August

Sara and Bill Barrett

Corinne and Kirk Beardsley

Kathy Lynn and Carl Bontrager

Capital Group Charitable Foundation

Calista and Tim Carter

Amy and Nick Cole

Laura Bernard and John Cvetich

Trout and Salmon Foundation

Wood River Foundation

Jodi and Gary Goodheart

Roy A. Hunt Foundation

Judith Teller Kaye and David Kaye

Javier Lopez

Morgan Masner

Patsy and Mark Nickum

Idaho Heritage Trust

The Nancy P. and Richard K. Robbins 

Family Foundation

John A. Seiller

Gail Severn

Claire and Ellis Shamburger

Jessica and Jeff Sisson

Derek Stevens

Joan Swift

Susan Swig

Jocelyn Tennille

Lisa Tilney and Scott Douglas

Frank Henry & Lois Elizabeth Rohay 

Irrevocable Trust

Peter Toft, Trustee

Vanderbilt Family Foundation

Jill and Fred Vogel

Sharon Wellsandt

Sally and James Will

Big Wood Society 

$1,000 to $2,499

Marie Stanislaw and Stephen Abel

Lisa Adam

Karin and Jeff Armstrong

Betsy and John Ashton

Michelle and Mathew Barrow

Carolyn and Donald Benson

Clark Binkley

David Borsook

Fred Brossy

Ahnna and Cooper Brossy

Margie Caldwell Cooper

Charles Conn

Diane and Jim Connelly

Krista and Ross Copperman

Gary Cornick

Paul Danielsen

Susan Dechevrieux

Ross Dinkelspiel and Michael R. Vigil

Carey and John Dondero

Lucy and John Douglas

Becky Klassen and Buck Drew

Darlene and Ted Dyer

Kathleen and George Edwards

Ellen and Joseph Fastow

FHC Foundation

Harvey Hinman

Mark Howland

Kathleen Hull

Martha and Ross Jennings

Dianne and Jeff Johnson

Laura and Craig Johnson

The Keck Family

Sun Valley Community School

Linda and Don Kenyon

Donna and Alan Kinsel

Kristin and Zach Krahmer

Ginna and Ken Lagergren

Diana Landis

Kelly and Paul Lees

Jami and Noah Levine

Carla and Don Lewis

Jeffrey and Margery Lewis

Lewis Family Charitable Gift Fund

Elise G. B. Lufkin

Caren Frankel and Jory Magidson

The Mindbender Trust 

Robert E and Jan Main

Robin and Lance Meller

Pam Mann and Mark Miller

Kim Taylor and John Milner

Ned Moulton

Linda and Bill Nicholson

Carmen and Ed Northen

Mia and Paul Oelerich

Vicki and Mark Overfelt

W. Jeffers Pickard

Patricia Radeke

Kathy and David Richmond

Nancy Richter

Rocky Mountain Environmental

Jaime and Chapman Root

Peggy Ann F. Rupp MD

Pamela Sandine

Anita and Russell Satake

Jeff Schwartz

Sarah Sentilles and Eric Toshalis

The Shapiro Family 

Charitable Foundation

Mark Sindell

Alex Sliwinski

Richard Smooke

Francesca Scott Solomon

Janet and Allan Starr

Gretchen B Stengel

Megan and Justin Stevenson

Torrie and Steven Stokdyk

Denise Swineford

Jill and Richard Taw

Amy Trujillo

Lois and Mark Ukropina

Kay Van Hees

Linda and Gary Vinagre

Wanda Tierney and John Vladimiroff

Diana and Karl Wadsack

Merri Whitehead

Bex Wilkinson

Julie and Tony Zanze

Happy Fitzgerald

Sandra and John Flattery

Bonnie and Steven Garman

Betsy and Mark Gates

Diane Parish and Paul Gelburd

Idaho Community Foundation

Diedre and Larry Gordon

Corey Graham and Scott Christensen

Sally and Gordon Granston

Jami and Mark Grassi

Sam and Peggy Grossman

Barbara and Tod Hamachek

Power Engineers, Inc

Ellen Harris

Katherine and Russell Hawken

Francie and Michael Hawkey

The Irene and Michael Healy 

Charitable Fund

Bobbie and John Herrell

Bruce Hilyer

Gemunder Family Foundation

Mary Ann and Tim Hogan

Wendy and Greg Hosman

Kathleen Hughes and Bradley Bailey

The Lighting Inc.

Beverly and Donald Jefferson

Randi and John Kanellitsas

The Green-Karas Family Fund at 

Spur Community Foundation

Susan and Ron Kase

The Kashen Family

Kathy and Jerry Kavka

Susan Giannettino and Jim Keller

John Kwan

Molly and Kurt Lansing

Deborah Straiton and Erik Larson

Lana and David Latchford

Robert Law

Stephanie and Mike Lempres

Debra and Jack Levin

Darcy and Grant MacDonald

Therese Manger and Terry Rich

Margie and Jon Masterson

Colvin Matheson

Robert Matsey

The Matthias Foundation, Inc.

Janet McCann

Willa and Jim McLaughlin

The McMahon Family

Kristy and John Molyneux

Lili and Ambrose Monell

Cindy and Tom Monge

Kim Young and John Moragne

Sharon and John Morris

Carrie and Bill Morrow

Kim Nalen

Kaye and Hugh O'Riordan

Manci and George Ohrstrom

Joan and George Parker

Suzie and Garry Pearson

Patsy and William Pinney

Michelle and Tom Praggastis

Kent Pressman

Shannon and David Presson

Paula and Jeff Pyatt

Suzanne Strom-Reed and Duane Reed

Rees Family Fund

Louisa and Brian Regan

Julia R. and Alan H. Richardson

Sun Valley Outfitters

D&P Roberts Foundation

Bev and Brent Robinson

Lost River Outfitters

Rachel Schochet

The William and Martha Erickson 

Foundation

Nina Steffens and Robert Brock

Nan and Larry Stone

Gusty Swift and Ethan Beck

Pamela and Edward Taft

Sergio Tavares

Judy and Dave Threshie

Mary and Willy Vanbragt

Nancy and Thomas Wall

Lynne and Kenneth Weakley

Beth and Paul Willis

Lisa and Michael Wolf

Jill and Geoff Wood

Cheryl and Peter Ziegler

Members of the Land Trust 

$365 to $999

Anonymous

Lois and Bart Adrian

Saadia Akhtar and David Strickland

Barbara and Chip Angle

Rosemary Aquilante

Jill and Richard Blanchard

Shelly and Scott Boettger

Gail Boettger

Gregg E. Brandow

Katherine McGregor-Brown and 

Bernard Brown

Amy Browning

Barbara and Nat Campbell

Sue and Todd Carter

Claire Casey

Gay Weake and Jay Cassell

The Malcolm Gibbs Foundation

Kathy Crosson

Candace and Tim Dee

Robert Symons Family Trust

Ross Dickinson

Cassie and Todd Dompier

Patti and Jay Dorr

Marlene and John Durbin

Kathleen Eder

Linda and Bob Edwards

Pamela C. Feld

Daralene and John Finnell

Dr. Kenneth A. Fox

Robin and Lee Garwood

Barbara and Stephen Gerrish

Judy and Ernie Getto

Summer and Dan Gilmore

Larry Goldberg

Ewald Grabher

Karen Growney

Sylvia and Ronald Hartman

Hecht 2008 Grantor Charitable Lead 

Annuity Trust

Kitty Hillman
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Members of the Land Trust 

$120 to $364

Sue Conner and Sam Adicoff

Mickey and Robert Angell

James Arl

Ann and Joe Armstrong

Mary Arnold

Marlene and David Beach

John T. Bergin

Elli and Jerald Bernacchi

Tom Berquist

Jane F. Bestor

Jennifer and Doug Biederbeck

Susan Bilkey

Jean and James Biondi

Margaret Bishop

Kathleen and Hugh Blue

Gay Scott Boecker and Donald Boecker

Patricia Bolding

Rob Brautigam

David F. Brown

Karen and Franklin Burke

Michelle Buzzoni

Judy and Kevin Cahill

Ragna Caron

Tom and Donna Carvey

Conrad Casser

Alycia Cavadi

Lucy Chubb and Sean O'Connell

Michael Cohen

Julie, Michael, Gardner and Lauren Cord

Patricia and Roy Crawford

Susan and Roger Crist

Steve Crosser

Kathleen and Eric Cutter

Michelle and Spencer Cutter

Andrew D'Agostino

Sandy and Dan Dahl

Lesly and John Davenport

Jerre and Thomas Dawson

Cheryl Parnell and Sam Dickerman

Cindy and Steve Dondero

Elizabeth and Steven Durels

Gail Dwyer

Pam and Kirk Ebertz

Ernst Family

Cindy and Mike Fabian

Joyce Fabre and Craig Randle

James S. Feldbaum

Kelly and Richard Feldman

Nancy and Chuck Ferries

Kari and William Foote

Laura Forbes-Carlin and Scott Carlin

Jan Swanberg and Ed Forman

Howard Foster

Margery and Woody Friedlander

Gay and Bill Fruehling

Myra Friedman and Ralph Fullerton

Susan and Whitney Ganz

Kathryn and Robert Gardner

Marlys and Leonard Gerber

Maria and Clark Gerhardt

Mary and Matthew Gervase

Rob Gieselmann

Cathy and Phil Goldstein

Tawni Baker and Jamie Trevino

Ron Bateman

Susan Beesley

Dave Bell

Bonno and Anita Bernard

Susan Bernatas

Gloria and Carl Bianchi

Anne Worthington and Greg Bloomfield

Susan and Rudy Boesch

Leisa and Kenneth Brait

David A. Bray

The Bridwell Group

Elizabeth Bright

John and Minette Broschofsky

Daniel Brown

Jeanne Brydges

Noli Burge

Katja Burmester

Justin Calvin

Victor and Sara Carlson

Edith Cary

John Charney

Mimi and Blair Clark

Jennifer Cook

Jeff Coupe

Katie Cox

Karen Daly

Elaine Daniel and Jim Bailey

Jenny and Mark Davidson

Greg de Young

Peter Dinkelspiel

Abby Dompier

Ilsa and Chad Doremus

Linda Dupar

Robin and Sam East

Lovina Englund

Camryn Ernst

Wendy Favinger

Bruce Ferry

Suzie and Jack Finney

Kristin Fletcher

Jeanne Flowers

Joyce Fogg

Lara Fondow

Matthew Fredback

Cecelia Freilich

Drs. Cathy and Scott Friedman

Michael Frith

Manon Gaudreau

Mathew Gershater

Debbie and Bob Gilbert

L'anne Gilman

Margaret and Doug Gilmour

Glenna Glover

Eric Grace

Betty Grant

Jeske Grave

Trevor Green

Harry and Michelle Griffith

Maureen Groper

Kelly Hackbarth

Jennifer and Fritz Haemmerle

Axel Hahn

Lindsay Halm

Nancy Harakay

Molly! Goodyear

Linda and Charlie Goodyear

Debbie and Steve Greenberg

Tracy Groll

Glen Grow

Judy and David Harrison

Patricia Healey

Lynne and Steve Heidel

Sharon and Dennis Hopwood

Erin, Thomas, and Dylan Howland

Carol and Bert Hughes

Mrs. and Mr. Hume

Kay Hummel and Jeff Fereday

David B. Hummon

Klaus O. Huschke

Lindsey Jameson

Wendy and Jim Jaquet

Courtney and Ron Jelaco

Lia and Dale Johnson

Debbie and Jerry Johnson

Mary and Jim Jones

Gadrie Edmunds and Dave Keir

Kathryn Earhart and Mark Kieckbusch

Donna and Ronald Kleist

Claudia and Alex Klokke

Lee Koehmstedt

Nancy and Peter Koury

Nancy Kroll

Tom and Lisa Lampl

John R. Lane

Susan Larson, Matt Larson, 

and Gary Kuchcinski

Evan Stelma and Bart Lassman

Ann Leonardo

Marie Lerch

Karen Little

Valerie Logsdon and Al Pokorny

Kathryn Lopez

Elise B. Lufkin

Jane and John W. Lundin

Ann and Gregory Lyle

Helen and Robert Lynch

Jed Lyttle

Kathleen MacMillan

Rosemarie and David Marshall

Vilma Keri and Ed Matthews

Amy and Chris Mattias

Mazzola Family Fund in 

the Idaho Community Foundation

Anita and Mike McCann

Mikie McDonnell

Susan Mckee

Jill Mclean

Katrina and Joseph McNeal

Allyson and Tom McQuade

Nancy Mendelsohn and Donald Ebbs

Sarah Michael and Bob Jonas

Karen Miholovich

Charles Miller

Deborah and James Mitchell

Christie and Ed Moore

Mark Morgan

Karen Morrison

Amber Mullen

MaryCarol Nelson

Synneva Hagen-Lillevik 

and Paul Nicholson

Bridget Noonan

Kathy and Bobby Noyes

Louise and Jay Wilson Noyes

The Nurge Family

Griffin O'Neill

Abby and John Packer

Roxanna and Mark Parker

Diane Derocher and James Pearre

Wally Pereyra

James W. Perkins

Brynda and Craig Petrie

Jeremy Poynter

Kristy Pigeon and John Prudden

Betsy Pursell

Cheryl and Vern Rollin

Patricia Rothwell and Steve Knaup

Naomi and Scott Runkel

Stacy Rutherford

Jim Saiki

Phyllis and Leonard Schlessinger

Larry Schoen

Jill Schwartz

Debra and Dave Scott

Diane Scurlock and Kerry Sharp

Sandra Shaw

Nancy and John Shepherd

Sandra Shrager

Natalie Shuttleworth

Becky and Pete Smith

Renae Spaulding

Sharon and Gene Steiner

Michelle Stennett

City of Sun Valley

Ruth and Edmund Swanberg

Tricia Swartling

Alex and Ron Taylor

Kimm and David Terpening

Karen and Steven Thomas

Jenzi Thomas

Valerie Thor

Phebe Thorne and Cornelius Ryan

Tracey Tomashpol

Jana Vosika

Daryl Walmer

Nelson Weller

Christine and Paul Werner

The Wicked Spud

Shirley and Peter Williams

Holland Williams

Amy and Jeremy Wintersteen

Kathleen Wygle

Members of the Land Trust  

Up to $119

Anonymous

Jane Garnett Abraham 

and Marc Abraham

Janet Abromeit and Brian Sturges

Melody Anderson

Robb Anderson

Kim Arnold

Amber Arseneaux

Martha Arvey
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Today. Tomorrow. Forever.

Pauline and Leo Harf

Scott and Charlotta Harris

Kathleen and Steven Harrison

Hope Hayward and Walter Eisank

Roberta and Tom Heinrich

Annie Heissenbuttel

Wendy and John Henning

Carole Mawson and Alan Hoffman

Denise and Doug Hofstedt

Mary Hogan and Dennis Botkin

Carol and Don Hohl

D.L. and J.K. Holman

Carol Scheifele-Holmes and Ben Holmes

Elizabeth Hopper

Sally Horn

Kelly Houtchens

Laura Hubbard and Lindy Cogan

Lois and Billy Hughes

Barb and Dan Hurlbutt

Idaho Conservation League

Anne and Morris Jacob

Deborah and Thomas James

Jan and Al Johnson and Ethel Bond

Jaime Jovanovich-Walker

Kay Hardy and Gregory Kaslo

Linda Kish

Elissa Kline

Barbara Knowles

Dr. Britton and Margaret Kolar

Pippi Konstanski

Shari and Kyle Kunz

Les Schwab Tires

Nancy Linscott and Michael J. Kraynick

Marilyn Smith

Brandee and Adam Smith

Holly Smithey

John Sofro

James Steel

Charlotte Stevenson

Nik Strong-Cvetich

Luke Strong-Cvetich

Tom Stuart

Donna Symons

Justin and Martial Thirsk

Pamela and Denis Thomas

Nancy and John Thomas

Jeremy Thomas

Mountain Wanderlust

Kara and Craig Utter

Jyl Hoyt and Robert Vestal

George Wade

Gay Walker

Judi and Marvin Weber

Anne and Mike Weber

Bonnie Wetmore

Sam Whalen

Colby Whitehead

Melisa and Jeff Williams

Martha Williams

Jennifer Wilson

Rebecca and Richard Worst

Poo Wright-Pulliam and Dan Pulliam

Karen and Harry Wyeth

Debra Yoder

Keri York

Sharon and Dick Linville

Jeanne and Thomas Liston

Kathryn and Kyle Livingston

Matt Lucia

Ed Lyle

Kelly Bird and Bob Lynch

Kim Baltzell and John Maine

Stephanie Manning

Heidi Marcum and Erik Griffin

Susan Barney and David Markham

Melissa Masucci and Chris Hansen

Susan Matsuura

Christina Gearin and Andy Mayo

Brian McCue

Jeanne McGinnis and Andy Chenoweth

Christy McPherson

Jennifer Montgomery

Lori Nakaoka and James Montgomery

Joy Morris

Nancy and Marr Mullen

Cynthia and Kingsley Murphy

Barrie and Peter O'Neill

Kelly Odell

Alice Cameron Packer

Diane and John Peavey

Liz and Dexter Pedersen

Valli Perrine

Richard T. Peters

Sue, Sean, and Mark Petersen

James and Evelyn Phillips

Andrea Pierceall

Tom Pomeroy

Peter Pressley

Sharon and Nick Purdy

Picabo Livestock Co., Inc.

Dagmar Rapp

Paige and Ryan Redmond

Barbi Reed

Kathryn G. Reynolds

Joan Reynolds, Sweet Clover School

Karla and Alain Rinckwald

Shelby E. Roberts

Amy Roberts

Beverley Robertson

Sarah and Bill Robertson

Michael Robinson

Ronile and Leroy Robinson

Kelly Rockwood

Char Roth

Mollie and Ryan Santo

Scott Savage

Daisy Scales and Ripley

Albie Schemel

Jerome Scher

Heidi Schiers

Doro Schinella

Sheryl and Stephen Schowengerdt

Linda and Steve Schulz

Martha and Ted Schwerdtle

Steve Seiber

Katrin Sharp

Cynthia Shearstone

Nancy and David J. Sheffner

Myla Sherburne

Sheri Slater

Kathryn and Tim Smith

"I am thrilled to know that my old 
man's legacy will live on in such a 
meaningful way." 
 - Dan Hare, Dick Hare's son

Lyn and Dave Anderson 

From Kristin and Zach Krahmer

Ed Cutter 

From Spencer Cutter

Vic and Sara Carlson 

From Myla Sherburne

Thomas, Erin, and Dylan Howland 

From Jane F. Bestor

Lindsay Halm 

From Patricia Radeke

Diane Kneeland 

From Nancy Shepherd

Susan Giannettino and Jim Keller 

From Wendy Favinger

Bob Ordal 

From Sam Dickerman

Melanie Paisley and Kristen Poole 

From Karen Morrison

Gyle Stevenson 

From Jim Saiki

Kathryn and Tim Smith 

From Amy Hatheway

Dave Woodward 

From Lisa Ryan-Boyle

Dave Woodward 

From John Moragne

In Honor Of

Thank you for honoring those you care for and 
supporting their love of nature

In Memory Of
Judy Brossy 

From Fred Brossy

Judy Brossy 

From Elaine and John French

Richard Carr 

From Nelson Weller

Dick Hare 

From Dan Hare

Dick Hare 

From Michelle Gillern

Dick Hare 

From Mindy Bush

Gary Hornbuckle 

From Barbi Reed

Lefty 

From Jack Kueneman

Fern Perkins 

From James W. Perkins

William G. Tennille III 

From James Deering Danielson Foundation

Chris Thompson 

From John Hill

Bruce Weber 

From Marvin Weber

Mike Wirth 

From Lori Nakaoka
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119 E. Bullion Street
Hailey, Idaho 83333

www.woodriverlandtrust.org

Wood River Land Trust is a 
501(c)(3) organization (Tax ID: 
82-0474191).  Contributions are 

tax deductible as allowed by law.  
Public financial information is 

available by contacting our office.  

STUDENTS SUPPORT A 
BETTER BIG WOOD RIVER

Are you looking for a way to cast for more than fish, 
and reel in some good vibes the next time you’re out 
fishing? Look no further than bidding on the local fly 
boxes being prepared by a handful of students from 
the Sage School. 

In a heartwarming display of community service, 
these juniors and seniors have taken on a project to 
tie flies, and create custom sets of flies for the Wood 
River Land Trust to raffle off at our Big Wood River 
Clean Up.

"These students are fishing fanatics and know a lot 
about fly fishing, but have a lot to learn about river 
restoration and especially the projects of the WRLT 
that impact their local wading spots and the fish that 
bring them so much joy. " said the students’ faculty 
advisor, Reese Hodges.

The students have been working tirelessly for the 
past few months to raise money, gather supplies, tie 
flies, and design the sets.  The money raised from the 
sale of the flies will go towards our river restoration 
projects - a big win for our entire community!

STAY TUNED FOR 
DETAILS ON HOW TO BID 

ON THESE FLY BOXES 
AT THE BIG WOOD RIVER 

CLEAN UP THIS FALL!
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